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Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 
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PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

       

June 10, 2019 

  

 

 

John Lesch 

1211 West Como Blvd 

St Paul MN 55103 

 

VIA EMAIL: john@johnlesch.com 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 1211 Como Boulevard West 

 

Dear Mr. Lesch: 

 

This is to inform you that there will be a Legislative Hearing on June 18, 2019 at 11:00 a.m. in 

Room 330 City Hall to determine if the nuisance condition mentioned at the January 15, 2019 

granting you an extension to June 15, 2019 is abated.  An inspector will inspect prior to the 

hearing.  If the nuisance is abated, there is no need for you to attend the hearing.   

 

The new resolution will go before Council on June 26, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300.  You 

may attend if you wish to do so. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8573. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 

 

c: CE Supervisors 

 Richard Kedrowski 
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